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An tAth. Nigel O Gallachsir SP

Parish Office: 074-9548902
Web: www.annagryparish.ie
Email: pp.annagry@gmail.com
Facebook: @annagryparish

St Vincent de Paul: If you
need assistance from the
S.V.P. contact: 0874153727.
More details at the back of
the Church.

Mass Bookings: Anyone wishing
to book a Mass or Christening
can do so by calling
074-9548902

Newsletter: Please submit
any items for inclusion in the
newsletter before 6pm on
Thursday to
pp.annagry@gmail.com

Annagry Parish Child
Safeguarding Liaisons:

Dr Tony Delap 074-9532445,
Mary Logue 087-4164426,
Brid Rodgers 087-6218327

The Serenity Prayer
God grant me the serenity to

accept the things | cannot
change; the courage to
change the things | can; and
the wisdom to know the
difference.

Criost liom

Criost liom, Criost romham,
Criost i mo dhiaidh,

Criost istigh ionam,

Criost fum,

Criost os mo chionn,

Criost ar mo lamh dheis,
Criost ar mo lamh chlé,
Criost i mo lui dom,

Criost i mo sheasamh dom,
Criost i gcroi achan duine ata
ag cuimhneamh orm,
Criost i mbéal achan duine a
labhraionn liom,

Criost i ngach suil a dhearcas
orm, Criost i ngach cluas a
éisteann lion.

Aifrinn na Seachtaine

Sat 29th Aug 6.30pm  Sarah Ni Cholla, Rann na Feirste
Sun 30th Aug 9.00am  Pro Populo
11.00am  Paddy Rodgers, Anagaire - Months Mind
Mon 31st Aug No Mass
Tues 1st Sept 10.00am Mary Mulpeters
Wed  2nd Sept 7.00pm John the Yank Boyle, Bunaman
Thurs  3rd Sept 10.00am Private Intention
Fri 4th Sept 7.00pm Molly, John, Jackie & Dinny McCafferty, Doire na Mainsear
Sat 5th Sept 6.30pm Pro Populo
Sun 6th Sept 9.00am Ray McEnhill
11.00am John Mhici Boyle, Annagry West - 1st Anniversary

Bas le gairid & Cuimhniuchain bas:Neil Greene, Loughanure. Michael Danny Minnie
O’Donnell, Gweedore & Annagry. John O’Connell, Belfast & Cotteen. Mary Carey McGarvey,
Loughanure.

Parish Webcam: Masses can be viewed on the parish webcam
https://site2.watchmcnmedia.tv/camera/annagry.html, or www.annagryparish.ie

Covid19 Guidelines: In light of the latest NEPHET and Government Guidelines, please wear a
face mask in the church when attending Mass. There is no obligation on anyone to attend
Mass at the present. Remain safe at home:

e If your health is vulnerable or you feel unsure about coming out

e If you have Covid-19 or have had contact with someone who has

e If you have a flu or cold like symptoms.
Mass will continue to be broadcast on our parish webcam and Annagry FaceBook Page. You
can join in with the Mass from your home. If you would like to attend a Mass weekly, please
consider going to one of the weekday Masses instead of a weekend Mass. There is more
availability of space at weekday Masses, than at weekends. So please consider a weekday
Mass if you wish to attend.

Ministers of the Word for September:
Sat 6.30pm: Anne Boyle. Sun 9am: John Michael O’Donnell. 11am: Brigid McGill.

WISE: Wise offer a FREE training and employment service to women living in Donegal. This is
co-funded by the Department of Justice & Equality & The European Social Fund. If you are
looking for personal/career development, to get into work or set up your own business. Call
Michelle today on 086 145 2249 for more information.

Anam Cara Donegal, the organisation that supports bereaved parents, is holding its monthly
Parent Evening for bereaved parents on Thursday 10th September at 7:20pm in the Raddison
Blu, Letterkenny. This event is free and open to all bereaved parents regardless of the age
your child died, the circumstances of their death, or whether their death was recent or not.

CLG Naomh Muire: Torthai an Lotto: Pota Mor: Ni raibh buaiteoiri ar bith ann. Seo
uimhreacha lotto na seachtaine seo: 3,4,9 & 23. Bhi buaiteoir amhain le tri uimhir, Donal O
Searcaigh. Pota Mér an tseachtain s’chugainn: €1,420. The Lotto at present can only be
played online. The Naomh Muire CLG Weekly Monster Drive-In Bingo continues at the
Clubhouse Carpark on Sunday 30th August at 7pm. Gates open at 6pm. Prizes galore and
Bonus Sheets are two for €5. Jackpot €980 on 49 numbers or less!

Parish Sunday Envelopes: Thank you to those who contribute weekly by direct debit. | invite
you to drop off your envelope in the letterbox that has been installed on the door of the
confessional room, at the back of the church near the candle shrine. This box will be emptied
on a daily basis.




